


Senator Amy Klobuchar
1200 Washington Avenue South, Room 250
Minneapolis, MN 55415
612-727-5220


Dear Senator Klobuchar,

I am writing to urge you to support 2 important pieces of legislation:  The Break Free From Plastic Pollution Act (BFFPPA) S 984 and the COMPOST Act S 2388

The world faces an existential threat in the form of climate change. As we work together to take bold climate action, while simultaneously upholding environmental justice and protecting the health of people living in frontline and fence line communities, we must recognize that all these issues overlap at a single point: plastic.
More than 99% of plastic is made from fossil fuels, and plastic contributes to climate change at every step of its life cycle. The petrochemical industry and the pollution it creates disproportionately harm people of color and low-income communities. Every year, the United States alone burns or buries in landfill 32 million tons of plastic, impacting the health, wealth, and well-being of frontline and fence line communities.  The Break Free From Plastic Pollution Act of 2021 (BFFPPA) S984, being re-introduced by Sen. Merkley and Rep. Lowenthal, builds on successful statewide laws across the country and outlines practical plastic reduction strategies to realize a healthier, more sustainable, and more equitable future.

The COMPOST Act S 2388 would create new USDA grant and loan guarantee programs for composting infrastructure and facilities as well as farm, home and community-based projects. This bill also adds composting as a conservation practice for USDA conservation programs. Composting is one of the most environmentally friendly means of recycling organics. This bill offers a powerful opportunity to reach net zero emission goals and an important step to help the country shift to zero waste.

Please support and cosponsor this comprehensive legislation to help tackle the climate crisis and uphold environmental justice.

Sincerely your constituent,




Name and email address





Senator Tina Smith
60 Plato Blvd. East, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN  55107
Phone (651) 221-1016



Dear Senator Smith,

I am writing to urge you to support 2 important pieces of legislation:  The Break Free From Plastic Pollution Act (BFFPPA) S 984 and the COMPOST Act S 2388

The world faces an existential threat in the form of climate change. As we work together to take bold climate action, while simultaneously upholding environmental justice and protecting the health of people living in frontline and fence line communities, we must recognize that all these issues overlap at a single point: plastic.
More than 99% of plastic is made from fossil fuels, and plastic contributes to climate change at every step of its life cycle. The petrochemical industry and the pollution it creates disproportionately harm people of color and low-income communities. Every year, the United States alone burns or buries in landfill 32 million tons of plastic, impacting the health, wealth, and well-being of frontline and fence line communities.  The Break Free From Plastic Pollution Act of 2021 (BFFPPA) S984, being re-introduced by Sen. Merkley and Rep. Lowenthal, builds on successful statewide laws across the country and outlines practical plastic reduction strategies to realize a healthier, more sustainable, and more equitable future.

The COMPOST Act S 2388 would create new USDA grant and loan guarantee programs for composting infrastructure and facilities as well as farm, home and community-based projects. This bill also adds composting as a conservation practice for USDA conservation programs. Composting is one of the most environmentally friendly means of recycling organics. This bill offers a powerful opportunity to reach net zero emission goals and an important step to help the country shift to zero waste.

Please support and cosponsor this comprehensive legislation to help tackle the climate crisis and uphold environmental justice.

Sincerely your constituent,




Name and email address

